
 

Dr. Gakuya, a lecturer and Orthopedic Surgeon at the 
Orthopedic Department of the University of Nairobi is 
the co-ordinator of  a Community Outreach 
orthopedic Project  
 
 

 
 
Dr. Gakuya (extreme right) with registrars and other participants during the screeing in Meru this 
year. 
 
 
A Community Outreach orthopedic Project is held every year at St. 
Teresa Mission Hospital in Meru County. The Project is coordinated by 
Dr. Gakuya, a lecturer and Orthopedic Surgeon at the Orthopedic 
Department of the University of Nairobi. Last year, the project ran from 
30th September 2013 to 3rd October 2013. Members of staff who 
participated in the Project included Dr. Ombachi Bwana and Dr. J.C. 
Mwangi. Four Registrars formed the rest of the team. This year’s project 
is scheduled for September 2014. A screening was done early this year. 



 


